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Elrick Primary School: a Health Promoting School                          



	Newsletter : Session 2016/17                                   19 December 2016


	Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe this term is almost at an end. It has been a very busy, hard working and productive term for us, with children having many opportunities to work in partnership with the community, share their learning with peers and parents, perform in front of an audience, demonstrate their enterprising skills and most of all develop their learning. 
Staffing
We will be very sorry to lose Mrs Bruce whose last day at Elrick will be Wednesday 21 December. During her 8 years at Elrick Mrs Bruce has brought so much to the children and families in her care. I would like to thank Mrs Bruce for her hard work, dedication and commitment to the school and particularly the Nursery. She will be greatly missed by staff, children and families. We would like to wish her all the best for the future. 
In the New Year Mrs Buchan will be reducing her time with us to two days (Thursday/Friday), following her success in securing another part time post. 
Ms Gillian Shimwell and Ms Angie Ferguson have been appointed to the Early Years Practitioner posts, subject to the relevant checks. You will be informed of their start dates in the new year.

I am delighted to inform you, that following successful interview, Mrs Angela Bowman has been appointed to the post of Assistant Administrator, again subject to checks. We hope Mrs Bowman will be able to join our team at the start of next term.

Mrs Watson, our administrator will be reducing to three days in the New Year. Interviews take place today and I will inform you of the outcome in January.
We would like to welcome Mrs Chrissie Anderson and Mrs Shona Collins to the PSA team, both taking up fixed term posts. 

We are also delighted that Mrs Claudia Muller, currently on a fixed term post, was successful in securing a permanent post as PSA at Elrick.
Enrolment

Enrolment for P1 children starting in August 2017 is from 9th-13th January. Parents of children in our Nursery will be issued with the forms at the start of term. If you know of anyone who would be starting school at Elrick in August 2017, please pass this information on.
Enrolment for Early Learning and Childcare Centres is Monday 23 January – Friday 3 February. If you know of any families who would like to enrol their children at Elrick Nursery, please advise them to come along and pick up a form during the above dates. 
Christmas
Last Thursday we were treated to a wonderful concert by the choir and P2/3 – such a high quality performance and beautiful singing. Well done to everyone involved. 
P5N pupils were also very busy last Thursday running their Zoobucks café in aid of SSPCA. This was a real life learning experience for the children, allowing them to apply many of the skills they have learned. Thank you for providing us all with coffee and cake, served with a smile – a fantastic team effort P5N!
Last week P1 parents had the opportunity to share their children’s learning, see their progress and hear them singing their Christmas songs – delightful to see such happy, confident children singing their hearts out. 
The children are looking forward to their parties this week.  Thanks to the Parent Council for providing a snack and drink. 
The choir will be heading to Subsea today to sing to the staff. They will be collecting money for Diabetes. I am sure their singing will be greatly appreciated by all. 
Children and parents are looking forward to the Nursery/P6 Nativity today and tomorrow – always a delight!
We would like to thank the Parent Council for funding our staging again this year. 

May I take this opportunity to wish all staff, pupils and parents a very Happy Christmas and we look forward to seeing you all in 2017. 

Dates
Tuesday 20 December – Bag pack at Marks & Spencer
Tuesday 20 December P6/Nursery Nativity 
Wednesday 21 December – Nursery outing to BA Stores (Blue-am/Green – pm)
Wednesday 21 December – Last day of term
Thursday 5 January – First day of term 3
Monday 9 - Friday 13 January – P1 Enrolment week
Wednesday 18 January – Read a Novel (P3 Parents)
Monday 23-Thursday 26 January – P6 Ski Trip

Monday 23 January – Friday 3 February – Early Learning and Childcare Enrolment

Monday 23 January – Friday 3 February – Scottish Theme Fortnight

Tuesday 24 January – Parent Council (2pm) 

Tuesday 24 January – P4/5 Rotary Fun Quiz

Wednesday 25 January – P6/7 Rotary Fun Quiz

Thursday 9/Friday 10 February – Occasional Days

Monday 13 February – Mid Term Holiday
Tuesday 14/Wednesday 15 February – In Service

As a school we value the partnership we have with parents and therefore appreciate any feedback you can provide.  This is part of our self evaluation process which helps us to develop and improve.  Please feel free to complete and return the Compliments, Comments and Complaints section below or e-mail us your feedback.
Yours Sincerely

Louise Malcolm

Head Teacher

Comments

Compliments
Complaints
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